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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA
From: Alan Danskin, United Kingdom Representative

Subject: Recording numbering for a series (2.12.9.3). UK Response

The British Library and CILIP thank CCC for this proposal. The paper was discussed by the CILIP/BL
Committee on RDA at its meeting on 10" September.

General

We agree that the terminology is confusing, but we feel strongly that this is a much bigger issue and
that JSC should seek a comprehensive solution, rather than addressing it piecemeal.



